
  
 
 
PO Box 112 
Shakopee, MN 55379      
Evergreen Homeowner’s Association-Board Meeting 
 October 8th,2024 
 
https://www.evergreenshakopee.net 
 
 
Present:  Board members Jeremy Visger, Christina Visger, Pete Mamer, Becky McLaughlin and Nancy Mitchell.     
                     
 

September 30,2024 
Hometown Bank-Total Checking     $   93,775.57 
Hometown Bank Total Savings        $ 134,141.08 
                 TOTAL                                  $ 227,916.65  
 
  There is a new email created for our treasurer – HOAFinancesEvergreen@outlook.com 
   
 
We are moving all our financial accounts (income, expenses, Profit & Loss, Balance Sheet) to most up-to = date 
QuickBooks package.  
 
This will provide more current info, generate reports and eliminate a lot of manual effort. Transparency is 
another benefit. 
 
HOA UPDATE 
City of Shakopee regulations require pet owners to keep their dogs on a leash and to pick up all pet waste. 
Nobody likes cleaning pet waste off their shoes and the lawn crew doesn’t like cleaning it off their equipment. 
 
Viking Services – Issues with the ACH provider have led us to pause this service for now.  We will investigate using 
Square. 
                                           
 
The next meeting is Tuesday, November 12th,2024, 6 pm @2067 13th Ave. 

 
 
 
 

     ***Please make all comments, complaints, or requests in writing to the board, or attend any meeting. *** 
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